
         
       Webutuck Central School District  

194 Haight Road 
Amenia, NY 12501 

(845) 373- 4100 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
Hope everybody is well and we look forward to seeing everyone next week. 
 
Following is some information regarding to new school protocols: 
  

 On October 5th we will be returning to our normal bell schedule, 7:59-2:43. In addition, we will 
return to an A - F letter day schedule.  Please note this is a change to what we have been doing 
in September. 

 

 Lockers will not be used when we return October 5th, however, students are allowed to use 
their backpacks.  

 

 Face shields are allowed if accompanied with face masks.  Face shields are not approved if worn 
by themselves. 

 

 The EBIS and HS cafeteria have a different look.  Instead of tables, students will be sitting at 
individual desks spaced 6 feet apart.  Students will be directed where to sit upon entering the 
cafeteria and remain seated until directed to throw out garbage.  Students will also be asked to 
wipe down their desk. 
 

 We are taking a pause from Advisory for the week of October 5th.  Upon entering the building, 

students will report directly to their 1st period class.  Students will not be allowed to roam the 

halls. 

 

 The students are to take notice of the markings on the floor for traffic direction flow. 
 

 Please know that students will not be allowed to share materials. 
 

 Students are reminded to review their schedules for possible classroom changes. 
 

 

Kathleen McEnroe                                                        Matthew Pascale 
High School Principal                                                    EBIS Principal 

 


